From:
To:
Cc:

Subject: FW: 23/01194/F & 23/01195/LB Tower Farm, Middleton
Date: 28 September 2023 13:20:30
Attachments:

EOT until 10.11.23
Kind Regards

Charlotte Castell-Smith MSc, BSc (Hons) Graduate Planner
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Disclaimer: This email should not be taken as a formal decision. The content of this email is an informal officer opinion and is
therefore subject to change. Any planning advice given, either orally or in writing, is offered in good faith and is based on the
information/evidence provided and without the benefit of a site visit or the involvement of other consultees, neighbours or other
interested parties.

Please do not print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary - SAVE PAPER!

From: Paul Claxton - Claxton Hall Architectural _

Sent: 28 September 2023 13:11

To: Charltte Cstel-smitn [N
Subject: RE: 23/01194/F & 23/01195/LB Tower Farm, Middleton

[External Email]

[ Confirm the senders email address is genuine, before clicking on links and replying]
Hi Charlotte, Thanks for the confirmation.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me,

Regards,

Paul Claxton MCIAT - Chartered Architectural Technologist & Director
Claxton Hall Architectural Ltd
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Address: 1 Vine House, 3 Oak Street, Fakenham, Norfolk, NR21 9DX

This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of an individual or entity
to whom they are addressed. If you are not, or suspect you are not, the intended recipient, the email and files
have been sent to you in error and any copying, distribution or other use of the information contained is strictly
prohibited. Please inform the sender by returning the email with a suitable message. Please note that, whilst all
reasonable efforts have been made, we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or
has not been intercepted and amended.

From: Charlotte Castell-smith |

Sent: 28 September 2023 11:21
To:
Cc: Heritage Conservation

; Phillip Rowson
Subject: 23/01194/F & 23/01195/LB Tower Farm, Middleton

Dear Paul,

Further to our discussion yesterday afternoon regarding the above applications, | would
like to confirm the agreed extension of time until 10" November 2023.

As per our conversation, both applications will be required to go to planning committee

on 6 November due to the applicant being a councillor. We were unfortunately not
made aware of this information until yesterday afternoon.

Once the agenda has been finalised, you will be able to register to speak at committee
should you wish to. You may also provide a supporting statement.

Kind regards

Charlotte Castell-Smith MSc, BSc (Hons) Graduate Planner
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Disclaimer: This email should not be taken as a formal decision. The content of this email is an informal officer opinion and is
therefore subject to change. Any planning advice given, either orally or in writing, is offered in good faith and is based on the
information/evidence provided and without the benefit of a site visit or the involvement of other consultees, neighbours or other
interested parties.

Please do not print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary - SAVE PAPER!
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they



are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the sender.

https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/info/20147/about_our_website/470/disclaimer



